
DATE: September 12, 2023 

TO: Division Superintendents 

FROM: Dr. Lisa Coons, Superintendent of Public Instruction 

SUBJECT: All In High-Intensity Tutoring Playbook 

Superintendents, 

We are excited to share the All In High-Intensity Tutoring Playbook. This playbook is designed 

to support school divisions as they work to implement ALL In High-Intensity tutoring into their 

existing structures to support learning loss. The Superintendent of Public Instruction and her 

team will be visiting all regions, discussing the playbook and supporting school divisions as they 

launch tutoring to support the Grade 3 through 8 students with the record learning loss in 

Reading and Mathematics. 

https://www.doe.virginia.gov/home/showdocument?id=49107&t=638301054067513623
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